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Since we were unable to print our first edition of 2020 due to the COVID-19 
lockdown, we have closed out the year with a bumper edition!

We thank you for your support during this extraordinary year and trust that 
you have enjoyed reading about our customers and our products.

We look forward to bringing you more inspirational stories in 2021 and wish 
you a safe and peaceful festive season and best wishes for the New Year.

The Bell Bulletin Team

Bell Bulletin readers

Season’s Greetings 
to all our


